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Staffing News 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Jayne Bone has been appointed as our new Year 2 teacher from September 2023. We look 

forward to working with them and the children in our present Year 1 class had the pleasure of being taught by Mrs Bone this week. 

We hope that she will be able to come in to school on a few more occasions before the end of term in order to spend more time 

with their new pupils. Further details about class structures for 2023-24 will be in a future newsletter. 

 

RotaKids News 

We are pleased to say that at the last count the RotaKids had raised nearly £500 for Jigsaw children’s Hospice in Carlisle. This is a 

fantastic effort and one we are looking to add to during the summer term. We are looking forward to the bake sales at both 

Consultation Evenings (12th and 13th July) and also the contributions taken at the Warwick Bridge has got Talent show on Friday 

14th July. Thank you everyone for your fantastic support and generosity. 

 

Ankoma Dream – Ghana visitors 

We were very pleased to welcome four students from Ghana this week. They were from the Ghanaian town of Ankoma and have 

been visiting many schools in the Eden valley during their time in England. The children danced, sand and played drums with all 

the Warwick bridge children joining in. Thank you to Miss Hogarth for organising this. You can see a Facebook video of the children 

and the Ankoma visitors by clicking on the following link: 

https://www.facebook.com/reel/702769594983974?fs=e&s=7MtrtK 
 

Year 5/6 Residential to Lockerbie Manor – May 2024 

Next year we are returning to Lockerbie Manor in Scotland. The dates for this are Friday 17th – Sunday 19th May 2024. A letter 

for all children who will be in Y5/6 next year has been sent out. You can also find this letter on the webpage of Y4 and Y5/6 classes 

on the school website. Go to:  

https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1615/Parent_letter_1_-_May_2023.pdf/ 

Please return the £50 deposit as soon as possible. 

 

Attendance 

A great week for the Y5/6 class just before half term. Well done the Dragonflies for achieving the top attendance. 
         Bumblebees  Ladybirds Butterflies Grasshoppers     Dragonflies     School 
26.5.23    93%      92.9%             91.4%                95.9%         96.6%                                94.9% 
 

 
Warm weather – sun cream, water and hats 
Now that the warmer weather is here, please ensure your child has the correct sun tan lotion, a water bottle and sun hat. As part 
of our ongoing commitment to ensure the welfare of your children we ask that during the warmer weather, children come to 
school with a sun hat and that sun cream is to be applied in the morning before the children arrive at school. If you would like for 
your child to reapply sun cream in the afternoon, please provide a bottle of sun cream that is labelled with your child’s name.  A 
water bottle is essential for your child to take on the extra fluids they need. 
 
Cricket at Wetheral 
We have received an email Gayle Storey at the Family Connector project. She has informed us of a very exciting event for 
families in and around Carlisle. The Connect and Play project is aimed at families with children aged 4-10 and looks at providing 
a fun-filled hour of family time at Morton Community Centre. This will take place from 4pm on the 20th June. Come along for this 
free session of games, activities and crafts. Spaces are limited. Please book online at: 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/select/bsHYPVgGjAcf 
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Sports News 
Our Year 6 children will be competing at the Brampton Athletics tournament next week at William Howard School. And on 
Friday, the football team will be at the annual Harraby tournament. Good luck to all of the teams. 
 
 
Online Safety Newsletter 
The June edition of the online Esafety newsletter is ready to view. There are some excellent articles on Social media Influencers 
and the chat website called Omegle. The newsletter is online on the school website at: 
https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1625/11._Online_Safety_Newsletter_Primary_June_2023_Warwick_Bridg
e_05-06-2023.pdf/ 
 
Diary Dates 
 

Friday 19th May      Year 5/6 Walton & Lees Hill School Visit 
Monday 22nd May     Year 5/6 Eden Rock 
Tuesday 23rd May     Trust Trails 
Wednesday 24th May    Year 1, 2/3 & 4 Eden Rock 
Thursday 25th May    Action Ants Activities & Orienteering 
       9am – York Assembly 
Friday 26th May      Archery 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June   Half term 
Wednesday 7th June    Dreamers Visit 
Friday 9th June     Sponsored Bounce 
Monday 12th June    FOWBS Meeting 7:30pm - new members welcome 
Thursday 15th June    Father’s Day stall 
Friday 16th June      Rota Kids to Lancaster   
       Year 5/6 Football tournament  
Thursday 22nd June    Sports day 
Friday 30th June     Non Uniform Day – tombola prize 
       Year 5/6 Play in a day 
Monday 3rd July     Move up day 
       1 – 4pm Eden Bookworms  
Wednesday 5th July     Rota Kids assembly  
Friday 7th July      Year 3/4 Football tournament  
Saturday 8th July     Summer Fair 
Monday 10th July      Wonders of Warwick Bridge Concert 
Wednesday 12th July     Theatre Group Visit 
       Warwick Bridge Has Got Talent 
       Drop In Consultation Evening 
Monday  17th July     Year 2/3/4/5 & 6 Beamish Trip 
Tuesday 18th July     Summer disco – Beach Party Theme 
Wednesday 19th July    Year 6 Leavers Play 
      Term ends 

 
 
 

All the best for the weekend 
 
Mark Ashton 
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